STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street * Spokane, WA 99205-1295 ¢ 509-329-3400

February 10, 2020
Chad Arnold
Ancient Lake Wine Company

795 Beverly Burke Road N
Quincy, WA 98824

RE: Discharge Monitoring Report Violations for State Waste Discharge Permit ST0501285
Dear Chad Arnold:

In 2019, Ancient Lake Wine Company submitted five discharge monitoring reports (DMRs) past
the required due date. All DMR submittals are due by the 15" of the month following the

monitoring period. The following DMRs were late:

Dec. 2019 DMR Due Jan. 15, 2020 Submitted Jan. 16, 2020

1.

2. Sep. 2019 DMR Due Oct. 15, 2019 Submitted Oct. 23, 2019
3. Aug. 2019 DMR Due Sep. 15, 2019 Submitted Sep. 16, 2019
4. June 2019 DMR Due July 15, 2019 Submitted July 18, 2019
5. May 2019 DMR Due June 15, 2019 Submitted June 16, 2019

Ecology wants to make sure you are aware of the violations and to help your facility stay in
compliance with the limits, monitoring requirements, and conditions of Washington Potato
Company’s wastewater discharge permit.

Please contact Megan Rounds at (509) 329-3458 if you have DMR reporting questions or need
assistance.

% \
Sincerely,

Water Program
SJ:sj
cc. Christina Solano, Milbrandt Management

Jerry Milbrandt, Milbrandt Management
Megan Rounds, PE, Ecology Permit Manager




